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NEWSLETTER                  Term 1,  Week 4   19th February 2021 

 

Dear families, 

Throughout the year our Parents and Friends Committee meet regularly and arrange fund raising activities 

for the children. This group was not able to run these activities last year but is hopeful of reinstating many of 

these this year. Things such as the mothers and fathers day stalls, the school disco and Easter and       

Christmas raffles are all events that this group organises. Over recent years this group has mainly been the 

work of one or two very dedicated parents. As we begin a new year I am asking if there are any other       

parents out there who could offer their time to support this group and assist with these activities throughout 

the year. If you are able to assist, please email me at principal@scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au so I can pass 

your details on. 

There are times throughout the year when we are asked to send data in to the Catholic Education Office or 

other Government Departments. Much of the data we are required to send in is captured at the time of      

enrolment on the enrolment form. As you can imagine over 7 years at Primary School this information can 

change for some families. If you change address, work, phone number, or other details please make sure  

that you contact office staff to change this in our system. Some of these details may also be recorded on 

Operoo and should also be changed there so that both platforms are up to date. 

After the recent 5 day lockdown the school office is open to parents, however we ask that you make sure 

that you are wearing a mask and sanitise on your way into the office area. There is a sanitising station just 

inside the door for your use. If you are waiting for assistance please keep a distance from other office       

visitors.  

 

Have a good weekend, take care everyone and God bless. 

 

 

Carmel Marantelli 

PRINCIPAL  

 

Ash Wednesday Reflection 

Ashes are what remain after a fire has gone out. They are a      
symbol for us - of death and of grief. Many Christians today       
receive a cross of ashes on their foreheads. This cross of ashes 
signifies that we are blemished; we are not perfect; that a fire has 
gone out in us too and needs to be rekindled. This cross of ashes 
signifies that we are ready to change, and to make efforts to set 
out lives firmly on the way of Christ.  
 
Receive Lent with gladness!  
Be strong, and turn your life toward God.  

CURRICULUM FEE 
The curriculum fee of $400 per child for 2021 is now due. This covers 

booklists, incursions and excursions (apart from sports events) art 

materials, physical education equipment, mathematics equipment, 

readers and literacy games as well as all other curriculum materials.  

mailto:principal@scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au?subject=Enquiry
http://www.scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au
mailto:principal@scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au?subject=PFA%20Expression%20of%20Interest


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back from what was short Remote Learning 3.0! I hope that the restrictions meant you 

could all spend some quality family time together and be grateful for the love and support of each 

other. This week the Parent Space is focusing on ‘Positive Parenting’. Being a parent is a      

wonderful fulfilling job, however, it can also be challenging, tiring and frustrating. Today is time to 

reflect upon ourselves as parents and how we can have a positive impact on the functioning of our 

families, particularly in these uncertain times. 

Positive Parenting Solutions 

The 7-Step Parenting Success System is your step-by-step roadmap to tackle your biggest power 

struggles at their roots, ensuring you solve them once and for all. 

Positive Parenting Solutions are offering a free online course (60 minutes). 

The topics of the course are: 

 



 

 

 

You will also have access to Survival Guides, Battle Tested Blueprints, The Parenting Toolbox. 

See what other parents have to say about the program below.  

For more information visit https://www.positiveparentingsolutions.com/web-free-webinars  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May you have a wonderful weekend. 

God’s Blessings 

Lorraine Macdonald 

Student Wellbeing Leader 

https://www.positiveparentingsolutions.com/web-free-webinars


 

 

 

Parish Of Melton Office 

20 - 22 Unitt Street, Melton 

Tel: 9743 6515, Fax: 9747 8603 

Email: melton@cam.org.au                            

Office Open: Tuesday - Friday 9am - 3pm 
 

Mass Times  - St Catherine of Siena 

Wednesday:   9.15am  

Tuesday Evening:  7.00pm  

Saturday Evening: 6.00pm  

Sunday Morning:  9.00am & 11.00am 

Sunday Evening:  5.00pm  

 

w: http://pol.org.au/melton/Home  

Sibling Storytime @ St Cath’s  

 

Bring your baby, toddler or preschooler to St Cath’s for Storytime! 

Come and join our teachers for stories, songs and fun.  

*You must stay with your child/ren during Storytime* 

When: Starting on Tuesday, 23rd February then every Tuesday from 2:30 - 3:00pm 

Due to the limited number of spaces available you MUST email Mrs Moore at 

kmoore@scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au if you wish to attend - only 1 adult per family please.  

Where: If you receive an email saying that you can attend you need to 

sign in at the Office then make your way to the Library. 

Who: Storytime is for brothers and sisters of any current St Catherine ’s 

student. 

Join our School Facebook 
Group! 
 

Search for ‘St Catherine of Siena Melton West - 
Official’ 

Join today, answer some simple questions and 
stay in touch with what’s going on at school. 

Reconciliation Presentation Masses  

The enrolment Mass for all children receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation this term will now 

take place this weekend 20th/21st February. 

Please bring in your enrolment form filled in so that it is ready to be handed in 

during the Mass. 

Choose one of the following Masses to attend at St Catherine of Siena 

Church, Melton West (108 Bulmans Rd, Melton West): Saturday - 6.00pm, 

Sunday - 9.00am, 11.00am, 5.00pm 

Buddy Picnic Update 

Unfortunately due to COVID-19 restrictions to outdoor gatherings the 

Buddy Picnic planned for Friday, 26th February has been cancelled.  

We understand the Prep and Year 6 students were looking forward to this 

event and we will endeavour to reschedule this at a later date. 

mailto:melton@cam.org.au?subject=Enquiry
http://pol.org.au/melton/Home
https://www.instagram.com/melton_parish/
https://www.facebook.com/catholicparishmelton
mailto:kmoore@scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

22             Week 5 23                    

*Sibling Storytime 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

24 25 26 

*Year 6 Summer Sport 

Round 2 

27                    

Reconciliation 

Presentation  Mass 

28                       

Reconciliation 

Presentation          

Masses 

1 March     Week 6 2                        

*Sibling Storytime 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

3 4 5                       

*Year 6 Summer Sport 

Round 3 

6 7 

8 Week 7 

Labor Day Public 

Holiday 

9                      

*Sibling Storytime 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

10 11 

School Photos 
12 

*Year 6 Summer Sport  

Lightning Premiership 

13 14 

15            Week 8 16                   

*Sibling Storytime 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

Year 3 Reconciliation 

17 

Year 3 Reconciliation 

18 

Year 3 Reconciliation 

19 20 21 

22            Week 9 23                   

*Sibling Storytime 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

24 

MPSSA Divisional 

Tennis 

25 26                       

*Prep/Yr 6 Buddy 

Picnic 5:30pm - 

7:30pm 

27 28 PALM SUNDAY 

29            Week 10 30                    

*Sibling Storytime 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

31 1 HOLY THURSDAY 

*Last Day of Term 

students Dismissed 

at 1:30pm 

2 GOOD FRIDAY 3 4 EASTER SUNDAY 

5 EASTER MONDAY 6 7 8 9 10 11 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the following children who all received a class award for the 

beginning of the school year. These awards were presented at school today. 

Keep up the terrific effort!!   

Prep A -  Tayla Camilleri 

Prep B -  Jax Gauci 

Prep D - Bailey Maurer 

1E - Macy Robbie 

1F -   Aguet Deng 

1H -  Lucian Rosales 

2G -  Nicholas Bigeni 

2I  -  Semira Cabral 

2K -  Emma McIntyre 

3J - Alexia Zannikos 

3L - Jed Thompson 

3M - Sienna Hausfeld 

4Q -  Nicholas Bigeni 

4S - Adam Dreaver 

4U -  Ayol Anyar 

5R - Sinon Fernando 

5T -  James Mwaka 

5V -  Anhiany Anhiany 

6N -  Annalee Torney 

6O - Faith Abraham 

6P -  Kuel Kuel 

LoTE - Class 6P  

Term 1, 2021 



 

 

 

DO YOU HOLD A VALID HEALTH CARE CARD OR 

PENSION CARD? 

 

IF SO, YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE TO RECEIVE THE  

CSE [CAMPS, SPORTS AND EXCURSIONS] PAYMENT 
 

 ALTHOUGH THE SCHOOL PROCESSES THE APPLICATION, IT IS THE  

RESPONSIBILITY OF THE CARD HOLDER TO APPLY AND SUBMIT THE 

FORM WITH A COPY OR YOUR CARD BY MONDAY, JUNE 25 2018 



 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 
 

 

CAMPS, SPORTS AND EXCURSIONS FUND (CSEF)  APPLICATION FORM 

 

 
 
School Name      School REF ID 

 

Parent/legal guardian details 
 

Surname         

First name         

Address        
 

Town/suburb    State   Postcode               
 

Contact number        

Centrelink pensioner concession OR  Health care card number (CRN) 

– – – OR 
 

Foster parent*  OR Veterans affairs pensioner 
 

*Foster Parents must provide a copy of the temporary care order letter from the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS). 

 

Student details 
 

Child’s surname   Child’s first name Student ID 
Date of birth 
(dd/mm/yyyy) 

Year level 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     
 

I authorise the Department of Education and Training (DET) to use Centrelink Confirmation eServices to perform an enquiry of my Centrelink 

customer details and concession card status in order to enable the business to determine if I qualify for a concession, rebate or service. I also 

authorise the Australian Government Department of Human Services (DHS) to provide the results of that enquiry to DET. 
 

I understand that: 
 

• DHS will use information I have provided to DET to confirm my eligibility for the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund and will disclose to DET 

personal information including my name, address, payment and concession card type and status. 
 

• this consent, once signed, remains valid while my child is enrolled at a registered Victorian school unless I withdraw it by contacting the school. 
 

• I can obtain proof of my circumstances/details from DHS and provide it to DET so that my eligibility for the Camps, Sports and 

Excursions Fund can be determined. 
 

• if I withdraw my consent or do not alternatively provide proof of my circumstances/details, I may not be eligible for the Camps, Sports and   
Excursions Fund provided by DET. 
 
• information regarding my eligibility for the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund  may be disclosed to the Victorian Department of Health and 
Human Services and /or State Schools Relief for the purpose of evaluating concession card services or confirming eligibility for assistance. 

 

You are able to request access to the personal information that we hold about you, and to request that any errors be corrected, by contacting your 

child’s school. 

 
Signature of applicant                                                                                    Date        /         /        



 

 

 
www.academyuniforms.com.au 



 

 

 


